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Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 
1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 

Tel. 306-586-0449 | Fax. 306-586-0009 | www.stannesregina.com  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr. Guy Amedee Ainemon 

 

Parish office Coordinator:  
Sharon Robert F. 

office@stannesregina.com  
 

 

Office Hours:   
 
Tuesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Wednesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Friday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Saturday - 10am - 12pm 

 
 

 

PARISH SERVICES 
 

Reconciliation: 30 Min. Before every Mass. 
 

Anointing of the Sick:   Please call the 
Parish office. 
 
Baptism:   Please call the Parish office.  
 
Marriage:  Contact the Pastor at least six 
months in advance. 

 
Mass Intention 

 
If you would like Holy Mass to be offered 

for your intentions or the intentions of 
your loved ones, please call the Parish 
Office or you can write it and drop it in 
the donation box in the church. Mass 

offering is $10. 
________________________________ 

 
We acknowledge that we are in Treaty 
Four Territory, Traditional lands of the 

Nehiyawak (Cree), Anishinabe 
(Saulteaux), and Nakota people.  

Homeland to the Dakota, Lakota and 
Metis peoples. 
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Parish weekly Financial Update: 
December 18th & 19th: 

 
Collection summary for last weekend as follows: 
  

- Sunday Collections                          $ 622.00 
- Building Funds                        $ 2,770.00 
- Christmas Offerings                         $ 1,160.00 
- Christmas Flowers                           $ 20.00 
_________________________________________ 

 Total:                                         $ 4,572.00 

 
Building Fund Goal 2021: -        $50,000.00 
Donations Collected: -               $37,737.11 
 
Archbishop’s Appeal Target: - $ 20,201.00 
Donations collected -                $ 41,235.00 

 
TRC Healing Response: -           $ 5,575.00 
___________________________________ 
 

 

 Mass Intentions 

 
Friday - December 24th Christmas Eve 

7:00 Pm    † Jim Carnago 

requested by Dickie Osiowy 

 
Saturday - December 25th Christmas 

9:00 Am    † Ed Osiowy 

requested by Dickie Osiowy 

 

Sunday – December 26th 

9:00 Am               Mass 
 

Tuesday – December 28th 

8:30 Am               Mass 
 

Wednesday – December 29th 
8:30 Am               Mass 
 

Thursday – December 30th 

8:30 Am               Mass 
 

Friday – December 31st  New Years Eve 

7:00 Pm     For the Souls in Purgatory 

requested by Marcella Chamberlain 

 

Saturday – January 1st  New Year 

9:00 Am    † Rose Ruznisky 

requested by St. Amand Family 
 

Sunday – January 2nd 

9:00 Am    † Monica Romanowich 

requested by Rose Romanowich 

 

Tuesday – January 4th 

7:00 Pm   † Barry White    
requested by Larry & Louise Tessier 
 

Wednesday – January 5th 

8:30 Am    † Tim Hudec 

requested by Larry & Louise Tessier 

 

Thursday – January 6th 

8:30 Am    † Vanny Hellman 

requested by Larry & Louise Tessier 

 

Friday – January 7th 

8:30 Am               Mass 
 

 
 

Christmas & New Year Mass Schedule 
 

  Friday, December 24th @ 7 Pm 
(Christmas Eve) 

Saturday, December 25th @ 9 Am 
(Christmas Day), 

Sunday, December 26th @ 9 Am 
(Holy Family) 

 

 
Friday, December 31st @ 7 Pm 

(New Years Eve) 
Saturday, January 1st @ 9 Am 

(New Year) 
Sunday, January 2nd @ 9 AM 

(Epiphany of the Lord) 
 

Thank You. 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Pastor's Christmas and New Year Message 

 

“I am bringing you good news of great joy... to you 
is born this day a Saviour, who is the Christ, the 

Lord.” (Luke 2: 10-11) 
 
Dear brothers and sisters of the St Anne's family, after 

the 4 weeks of Advent preparation, we are set to 

celebrate with joy the feast of Christmas, God’s best gift 

to us. On this day and in the silence of the first Christmas 

night, through the Blessed Virgin Mary, God join us 

fully and wholly on the road of our humanity by 

becoming human and perfectly one of us.  

As we celebrate this Christmas, let's all be thankful and 

grateful to God for his love and protection. Our world 

continues to battle and struggle with this Covid-19 

pandemic. Times are very hard and challenging, and yet 

we must rejoice and give thank for what God has done 

and continue to do in our lives. If this Covid-19 

pandemic has taught us something, it must be for us to 

appreciate and enjoy the little things of everyday life. We 

must be grateful for what we have, enjoy it, and not 

worry and complain about what we do not have for ones 

life is more than possession. 

 

As we receive and celebrate God’s best gift to us, in 

return we are called to share our faith and the joy of 

Christ's birth with others. Let's try to be present and be a 

present to each other especially during this volatile time 

when many of our people are alone and lonely.  

Brothers and sisters in Christ, I would like to express my 

gratitude and sincere appreciation to each and everyone 

of you. Thank you once again for being part of St Anne's 

family. Thank you for your prayers, encouragement, 

involvement in different ministries and for your support 

to our Parish.  

Some of you are still not able due to age and health 

reasons to return physically to Church and yet you 

continue to support our Parish financially by your 

regular donations. To you, we say thank you too. 

Beloved in Christ, I wish you and your families, a Merry 

Christmas, and a Peaceful New year 2022. May God 

continue to bless you and protect you. May his face 

never cease to shine upon you. 

 

Fr. Amedee Ainemon 

Parish Priest 

 

    
 

Few weeks ago we had called on you to 
help us reduce the burden of our Church 
Loan which amounted $330,666.28. 
 
By December 31st 2021, we need to raise 
an amount of $50,000.00 for the loan. 
 
Right now (till date), with your generous 
support we were able to raise $37,737.11 in 
our Building Fund ($20,797.30 raised + 
$16,939.81 bequest received). 
 
Those who are planning to donate, please 
know that your support will be greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Once again, we would like to thank you so 
much for your support. 
 
Rev. Fr. Amedee Ainemon 
Parish Priest 

 

 
 

Church Donation Envelopes for 2022 are 

now available to collect. 

Please pick your envelope box available in 

the Church foyer. 

We will appreciate if you can also help us 

distribute them by picking a box for anyone 

close to you. 

 

Please contact the office if you need an 

envelope box.  Thank you!! 
 



 

 

                                                                                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

   

 Mission Statement: We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, centred in Word and Eucharist, are called to be a 
caring faith community; coming together to celebrate God’s love and truth through the sacraments, and make 
Christ present to others through loving service. 

 

Stewardship Bulletin Bit 

  
December 26, 2021 

Feast of the Holy Family 

“See what love the Father has given us, that we should 
be called children of God; and so we are.”   (1 John 3:1) 

During this season of giving, let us remember a 
beautiful gift that we have received – being children of 
God!  As God’s children, it’s in our DNA that we share 

and express our love for others as well.  Tell your 
spouse, children, other family members and friends that 

you love them, every day!  Also, pray for those people 
that are different than you, those that you may not like 

or those that go out of their way to annoy you.  Your 
prayers may be the start of a new friendship. 

 

January 2, 2022 
Epiphany of the Lord 

“…They prostrated themselves and did him 
homage.  Then they opened their treasures and offered 

him gifts of gold, frankincense and myrrh.”  

(Matthew 2:11) 
What gifts do you give to the Lord?  Pope St. Gregory 
said that these three gifts represent what we should 
give God every day.  Gold – we should reflect Christ’s 

wisdom in all our relationships.  Frankincense – 
represents our daily prayer and adoration to God.  Myrrh 

– is a symbol of our daily sacrifices that we unite with 
Jesus for the sake of others. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of office closure for Christmas 
 
The Parish office will be closed from 
December 24th, 2021 in the afternoon to 
January 3rd, 2022 for the Holidays. 
 
If you have an emergency, please call the 
Parish office at 306-586-0449 or you can 
email us at office@stannesregina.com 
 
N.B: The Bulletin on Friday, December 
24th will be for the following two weeks. 
 
Thank You!! 

 

Tribute Flowers in Honour of: 
 

Lyndon Kaiser, 
The Balaski Family, 

Dr. Paul & Phyl Schwann, 
Gertrude White & Albert Sears, 

Shirley McDonald, 
Jack Krogan, 
Eugene Jo, 
Val Kosior, 

Mike Romanowich,  
Monica Romanowich, 

Barbara Briet,  
Bernadette Hickie 

Ralph Lipoth, 
 Kopriva Family, 
Fr. Fred Buttner, 

Buttner SR., 
Myrna Stahl Buttner, 

Rev. Fr. Federico Buttner Jr., 
Gail Buettner. 

 
These are names that have been 

processed so far. 
These flowers will beautify our parish in 

the upcoming months. 
Thank You. 
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